
Warm Feet Happy Hearts  

Sock Drive 

Donations will be picked up  

February 16, 2018 and distributed 

by  United Way of the Midlands 

WHY??? 

Socks are one of the most requested 

items by charitable organizations, yet 

one of the least donated items.   

HOW??? 

Help us create warmth during the hard winter 

months by providing new socks and placing 

them in the designated donation areas at your  

Credit Union.  All sizes of socks are needed. 
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